
 

 

 

 

 

Proposal to relocate and expand Chapel Road Community Special 
School from Attleborough to Old Buckenham  

Notice is given in accordance with section 19(1) of the Education and 
Inspections Act 2006 as amended by the School Organisation (Prescribed 
Alteration to Maintained Schools) Regulations 2013, that Norfolk County 
Council intends to make a prescribed alteration to Chapel Road School, (a 
Community Special School), Chapel Road, Attleborough, Norfolk, NR17 
2DS from 1st September 2016.  

 
Chapel Road School is a maintained complex needs school, with a 
designated age range of 3-19 with pupils on roll across the full range of need 
within the eleven Department for Education categories of SEN.   

 
We are proposing to build a new 110 pupil place school and relocate the 
school close to another primary and secondary school so it can develop as 
part of a wider educational campus in Old Buckenham.  The grid reference 
for the new site is: Easting: 606694 / Northing: 291906 

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the 
complete proposal can be obtained from: School Organisation Team, 
Norfolk County Council, Floor 8, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, 
NR1 2DL. You can download the documents at 
https://norfolk.citizenspace.com/consultation/chapelroadschoolrelocation 

 

Within four weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person 
may object to or make comments on the proposal by sending them to 
School Organisation Team, Norfolk County Council, Floor 8, County Hall, 
Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DL or email schoolreview@norfolk.gov.uk.  

Signed:   Sheila Lock, Interim Director of Children’s Services 

Publication Date:  17th November 2014 
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